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Paul Belval Honored by Greater Hartford Legal Aid
Paul Belval will be honored at "Celebrating Leaders for Justice," a dinner and ceremony being presented by the Greater 

Hartford Legal Aid (GHLA) Foundation. Belval, who has been on the GHLA Board of Directors since 2013 and currently 

serves as Treasurer, will receive an award for his years of dedication and support of the organization. The event will feature a 

keynote address by Connecticut Senator Chris Murphy.
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